
ROGER WATERS: THIS IS NOT A DRILL

DUE TO OVERWHELMING DEMAND
 2ND SHOW ANNOUNCED IN LOS ANGELES

SEPTEMBER 11, 2020 – STAPLES CENTER

THE CREATIVE GENIUS OF PINK FLOYD RETURNS TO NORTH AMERICA 
FOR AN AUDIO VISUAL EXPERIENCE IN THE ROUND

Tickets for the September 10 and September 11 Los Angeles dates on sale tomorrow
 Friday, January 31 at 10:00am 

“…the most striking cinematic theatrics ever employed on a rock stage. There should be Oscars for this kind of work.”
 – Billboard

[bookmark: _Hlk30588593]Photo: Download Here
Videos, Announce and EPK: Download Here

[bookmark: _GoBack]Los Angeles, CA – January 30, 2020 – Due to overwhelming demand, the Roger Waters: This Is Not A Drill tour has announced a 2nd show in Los Angeles on September 11, 2020 at STAPLES Center. Tickets for the September 10 and September 11 Los Angeles dates go on sale Friday, January 31 at 10:00am PT. To purchase tickets and for additional tour information, please visit RogerWaters.com

This Is Not A Drill will play 31 cities across the US and Canada. Challenging, thought-provoking, the tour continues Waters’ message of Love and will be for the first time, In The Round.  

This tour marks Waters’ return to the US following his extraordinary performances at the 2016 Desert Trip music festival and his worldwide Us + Them tour in 2017 and 2018.

Roger Waters: This Is Not A Drill is promoted by AEG Presents’ Concerts West.

https://rogerwaters.com
https://www.facebook.com/rogerwaters
https://twitter.com/rogerwaters
https://www.instagram.com/rogerwaters
www.aegpresents.com
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For further information about Roger Waters, please contact Fran DeFeo at frandefeopr@gmail.com.

For further information on the tour, please contact Fran Curtis / Cristina Parvu at fcurtis@rogersandcowan.com / cparvu@rogersandcowan.com.


